On May 7, 2015, MISO discovered that it had provided information to a market participant that MISO believed contained only that market participant's information, but in fact, contained information attributable to other market participants in hidden fields.  The receiving market participant indicated that the document was immediately deleted and no hidden information was viewed. MISO continues to investigate the matter and is taking all necessary mitigation actions.  
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